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Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
Let’s be the generation that takes bold action to bring back the amazing salmon. I do not want to have 
to tell stories about these amazing species to my grandchildren, I want to be able to show them living 
examples of these fish. Let’s do the right thing for these fish and us, let’s breach the dams. In the long 
run it is the cheapest solution and the one that will be the most successful. Just think how exciting it will 
be as we chart the increasing populations of the salmon over time. Let’s be the generation that will be 
known for bringing back the salmon, not the one that let them go extinct. We know what the best 
course of action is, let’s do it!! 
 
The status quo is not bringing back Idaho’s fish. 
 
Outfitters, guides, anglers, local businesses, and communities along our rivers are hurting because 
returns of salmon and steelhead are so low. Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price. 
Ecosystems are hurting also. 
 
I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of 
healthy and harvestable abundance.  
 
I agree that all factors -- habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish. 
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
 
I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future. 
 
I am looking to Gov. Little and this workgroup to lead these ideas forward. 
 
Regards,  
Burton Smith  
2651 4000 N 
Twin Falls, ID 83301  
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I agree that all factors -- habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish.  
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
 
I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future.  
 
I am looking to Gov. Little and this workgroup to lead these ideas forward. 
 
Regards,  
Laura Moore  
330 S Cleveland Ave 
Blackfoot, ID 83221  
 
 
 
Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
The status quo is not bringing back Idaho’s fish.  
 
Outfitters, guides, anglers, local businesses, and communities along our rivers are hurting because 
returns of salmon and steelhead are so low. Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price.  
 
I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of 
healthy and harvestable abundance.  
 
I agree that all factors -- habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish.  
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
 
I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future.  
 
I am looking to Gov. Little and this workgroup to lead these ideas forward. 
 
Regards,  
Steve Smith  
10286 Red Rock Rd 
Downey, ID 83234  
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Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
The status quo is not bringing back Idaho’s fish.  
 
Outfitters, guides, anglers, local businesses, and communities along our rivers are hurting because 
returns of salmon and steelhead are so low. Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price.  
 
I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of 
healthy and harvestable abundance.  
 
I agree that all factors -- habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish.  
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
 
I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future.  
 
I am looking to Gov. Little and this workgroup to lead these ideas forward. 
 
Regards,  
Jessica Bullock  
2464 S Owyhee St 
Boise, ID 83705  
 
 
 
Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
The status quo is not bringing back Idaho’s fish.  
 
Outfitters, guides, anglers, local businesses, and communities along our rivers are hurting because 
returns of salmon and steelhead are so low. Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price.  
 
I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of 
healthy and harvestable abundance.  
 
I agree that all factors -- habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish.  
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
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I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future.  
 
I am looking to Gov. Little and this workgroup to lead these ideas forward. 
 
Regards,  
Kathi Wagner  
101 Pine St 
Bellevue, ID 83313  
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